

## OKLAHOMA BOARD OF NURSING

Physical address: 2501 N. LINCOLN BOULEVARD • SUITE 207 • OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73105 • (405) 962-1800 Mailing address: PO Box 52926 • OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73152 • Fax (405) 962-1821 • www.nursing.ok.gov

## CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED #9214 8901 9461 9400 1106 78

July 21, 2023

Courtney Wayland, DNP, RN, CNE BSN Program Director University of Tulsa Oxley College of Health Sciences School of Nursing 800 S. Tucker Drive Tulsa, OK 74104-9700

Dear Dr. Wayland,

At the July 20, 2023, meeting, the Board considered approval of request by University of Tulsa, Oxley College of Health Sciences, School of Nursing, Baccalaureate Degree Nursing Program, Tulsa, for a distance Accelerated Bachelor of Science in Nursing Program (ABSN). The decision of the Board was to approve the request.

If you have any questions regarding the Board decision, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Terri L. Walker, MSN, RN

Nursing Education Consultant

Jene & Warpen use, Ev

cc: Kyle Foster, Assistant Vice Chancellor, Academic Affairs, OSRHE Bill Buron, PhD, RN, Director, University of Tulsa, Oxley College of Health Sciences, School of Nursing